
17 October 2019 
 

Item 26 

Parking - No Stopping - Denman Lane, Glebe 

2019/461304 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the following reallocation of parking in Glebe: 

(A) On the eastern and western sides of Denman Lane between the points 0 metres and 
65 metres between Wentworth and Phillip Streets as "No Stopping" with yellow line 
markings; and  

(B) On the northern and southern sides of Dave Sands Lane between 0 metres and 30.2 
metres east of Denman Lane as "No Stopping" with yellow line markings. 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Roads and Maritime Services   

NSW Police – Leichhardt PAC   

Representative for the Member for Balmain   

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 



Background 

The City's Cleansing and Waste Services team has requested consideration of "No 
Stopping" restrictions in Denman and Dave Sands Lanes in Glebe to improve access for 
waste vehicle access. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


